Dear sirs,

T have received a letter for an application consultation with regard to flat 45 Romney court.

I disagree, I must inform you that according to our lease authorisation should be taken first from all lessee
and our managing agents.

The design should be approved after a meeting on an AGM.

Best regards

M. AGATONE



